Police appeal to trace owner
of phone with two pups
screensaver — May be called
Catriona

Police in Edinburgh are asking the
public whether they recognise the
two pups pictured above.

The photo is taken from a mobile phone recovered by officers
from the Central Initiative Team who executed a search warrant
this morning, recovering a number of stolen electronic items.

Officers are aiming to return these items, however they have
been unable to trace the owner of this Nokia mobile.

They believe the owner may be called Catriona.

If you know who these lovely pups belong to, please contact
101, quoting incident 0624 of 21/11/2024 or leave your contact
details to be passed to PC Callum Johnston.
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